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CHICAGO - The Governor’s Office is starting a new PolicyPOV blog intended to 
deliver points of view (POV) on policies, programs, issues and events of concern to 
Illinoisans. The first post addresses how the new federal tax reform act impacts Illinois 
families and businesses. The blog is being hosted at the governor’s website.

Read “Federal tax reform: a relief for taxpayers, a message for legislators” .here

https://www2.illinois.gov/gov/newsroom/PolicyPOV/Pages/Federal-Tax-Reform.aspx?utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link

